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Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes
February 11, 2025

The Washington Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, February 11, 2025.  Members present:  Chairman, Steve McClelland, Supervisor, Robert Hrin, Supervisor, Robert Hetrick, and Supervisor, Timothy Potts.  Vice-Chairman, John Lougee was present by phone.  Also present:  Sarah Anderson, Secretary, Dan Whaling, Road Master, and Greg Kruk, Solicitor. Visitors: Mark Walborn and Shaun Wessell.

Chairman, Steve McClelland opened the meeting at 6 PM with a pledge allegiance to the Flag.

OPEN TO THE FLOOR  
Shaun Wessell, Jefferson Co. Conservation District, updated the Board on the Hormtown property.

MINUTES

On a MOTION by Robert Hrin, a SECOND by Robert Hetrick, all the board voting in favor, the minutes of the January 6, 2025, re-organizational meeting and regular monthly meeting were approved as presented. 

VOUCHERS AND PAYROLL

On a MOTION by Timothy Potts, a SECOND by Robert Hrin, all the board voting in favor, the vouchers due for payment and the payroll were approved.

TREASURER’S REPORT

On a MOTION by Timothy Potts, a SECOND by John Lougee, all the board voting in favor, the Treasurer’s report was received and filed for audit.

CORRESPONDENCE
1. No January permits issued.
2. Act 14 notification from Dave Black for NPDES permit re-issuance.
3. COG stone bids are due Feb. 28

SOLICITOR’S REPORT

On a MOTION by Robert Hetrick, a SECOND by John Lougee, all the board voting in favor, Ordinance #2025-0, increasing the compensation paid to supervisors for township meeting attendance from $50 to $150 per meeting, was adopted.
Solicitor, Greg Kruk discussed bitcoin mining with the Board.

NEW BUSINESS  

On a MOTION by Robert Hrin, a SECOND by Timothy Potts, all the board voting in favor, the Terry Kline subdivision was approved as recommended by the Planning Board.

OLD BUSINESS   
A COG meeting was held January 20, 2025.  Supervisor, Timothy Potts, reported the COG elected officers and scheduled the 2025 meetings.  

A TCC meeting was held January 28, 2025.  Chairman, Steve McClelland, reported the TCC officers remained the same and there were no complaints against Berkheimer.

ROAD REPORT
[bookmark: _Hlk511903517]Roadmaster, Dan Whaling, reported all equipment is running well and roads are froze.

ADJOURNMENT
On a MOTION by Robert Hrin, a SECOND by Timothy Potts, all the board voting in favor, the board adjourned at 6:34 PM.


Respectfully submitted,         
 
Sarah Anderson, Secretary/Treasurer
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